To: Cato-Meridian Central School District Community

From: Elizabeth Kupiec

Re: Proposed Amendment to Federal Stimulus Plan : State Reserves Amendment #1
Date: 9/1/2022

The following shift to the State Reserves Plan is recommended due to changes in student
enrollment. Our ENL population has reduced and as a result we are allocating less federal
monies to that position. The allocation was shifted to fund teacher participation at the PLC
Conference and to fund teacher health insurance costs.

Please see the uploaded document: Proposed Amendment State Reserves # 1 for specific
items and cost breakdown.

Public comment is available through ARP@catomeridian.org or by contacting Elizabeth
Kupiec, Assistant Superintendent at 315.626.3439 ex 5001. Physical copies are also
available as well as translation services if required. Please contact the District Office at
the above number.
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